
From: Tracey Barraza [mailto:traceybar21@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Sunday, June 17, 2012 9:25 PM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy; planningcommission@sandiego.gov 
Cc: CA52DHima@mail.house.gov; anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov; 
JerrySanders@sandiego.gov; kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov; martiemerald@sandiego.gov; 
SherriLightner@sandiego.gov; toddgloria@sandiego.gov; davidalvarez@sandiego.gov; 
loriezapf@sandiego.gov; JDale@ci.santee.ca.us; JMinto@ci.santee.ca.us; JRyan@ci.santee.ca.us; 
RVoepel@ci.santee.ca.us; RMcNelis@ci.santee.ca.us; dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov; 
Senator.Kehoe@sen.ca.gov; susan.davis@mail.house.gov; senator@boxer.senate.gov; 
senator@feinstein.senate.gov; assemblymember.jones@assembly.ca.gov; gail.ramer@asm.ca.gov 
Subject: CEC record‐Docket #11‐AFC‐03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting Case 
 
Hello, 
 
I've written a letter before and I'm writing one again to remind everyone I am opposed 
to the Quail Brush Power Plant. This would be 2 miles from my home (which I own) and 
would heavily impact my quality of life for many years to come, if not change it 
completely. And it would not be a good change.  
 
I heard on the news that SDG&E stated power will be okay for this year. Why, then are 
we building this abomination? That gives you a least a year to think of a different 
solution. Putting a power plant less than a mile from a high school and practically inside 
of a national park and thousands of San Diego residents destroy is a very stupid 
decision.  
 
Thank you,  
Tracey Barraza 
Santee, CA 
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